City of Grover Beach

PRESS RELEASE Contact: Robert Perrault, City Manager
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Telephone: (805) 473-4567
PRESS RELEASE

Friday, October 31, 2014

GROVER BEACH CARVED PUMPKIN CONTEST
AND HALLOWEEN ACTIVITES TO BE
CANCELLED DUE TO WEATHER

GROVER BEACH, CA — Due to the predicted inclement weather for this evening,
the City of Grover Beach is cancelling the Carved Pumpkin & Halloween
Activities that were scheduled to be held at Ramona Garden Park this evening,
October 31, 2014. The event had been scheduled to begin at 5:00 p.m.

Any questions should be directed to the Grover Beach Parks and Recreation
Department at (805) 473-4580.
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